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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE

I hope everyone had a good Spring Break...

Continued on Page 2

THIS MONTHS MEETING

Have  you made your half-square  triangles 

yet?...

Continued on Page 2

THE HISTORY OF CELTIC TWISTS

The use of interlace patterns had its  origins  in 

the artwork...
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Owl Baby Quilt
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Hoo’ll Sew 
With Me?

Ow’ll Sew 

With you!

Don’t Forget your Name tag!

Join us for our

monthly guild meeting,

Thursday, April 11

7:00 p.m. @ The AM 

Bank Building
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Well it is that time of the  month again, no 
not that time  of the  month. The FUN time 
of the month  when we  get together and 
share our talents  and ideas! I have been 
goofing off a little  too  much this last 
month, I have  a lot to  do between 
now and Thursday. Last week 
I went to Idaho  with my 
Husband and stayed in a 
cabin right on Henry's 
Fork on the Snake  River. 
We  had a wonderful time, 
I got to  meet up with 3 of 
my nieces and 1 nephew and 
their spouses at BYU Idaho. While 
Mike  was working and fishing I took my 
sewing machine  and a couple of projects 
to  work on.  I made a hipster bag for my 
daughter Katelyn for her birthday, I 
working on some  embroidery projects for 
my brothers and sisters  to  give to them at 
my family reunion in July. And I worked on 
a quilt that I started last month, but I ran 

out of fabric to finish  it and couldn't find it 
in  Idaho  to buy more. It was  so quiet and 
peaceful, I could live  there forever!  Okay, 
now back to reality. Our meeting this 

month will be a presentation by  Amy 
McClellon of American Quilting. I 

know a lot of you do her 
Saturday Sampler and some 
other classes down there  in 
Orem, but maybe you 
haven't met Amy, she  is  the 
owner of the store.   Please 

make  sure to bring your block 
of the month, which is  a 12 1/2 

inch block on muslin with a bird house 
of any  kind and any method you prefer. 
This  coming month is  a English paper 
piecing circle.  I will have a hand out at the 
meeting with the  instructions and pattern.  
Please  bring your sew and tell items, and 
come have fun with us.

Thank you, Beth Wegner
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American Quilting

T H I S  M O N T H

Bird House Quilt Blocks

Block of the Month

Have you made  your block yet? The  Pattern is a any 

birdhouse quilt block with a muslin background. It needs 
to be  a 12 1/2 Inch block. You will earn 2 “Owl Bucks” for 

each block you turn in.Earn as many “Owl Bucks” as you 

can for our block auction in December. 

Our Meeting this Month

At our meeting this  month, Amy McClellen of American 

Quilting is  coming. Here is  a little  info about her shop. 
American Quilting is a family-owned Quilt Shop located in 

Orem, Utah. We  opened for business in 2003 and provide 
quality  quilting fabrics, sewing and crafting supplies, quilt 

kits, and patterns. We also offer about 15 different 

quilting clubs and classes for quilters of all skill levels!

Visit us in-store to find out about our specials and events, 

like Fat Quarter Fridays and the  extremely popular 
Saturday Sampler.

Here is a little info about the “Saturday Sampler” class. If 
you are  looking for an awesome  introduction to quilting, 

this is your chance! Saturday Sampler is  a fun block-of-
the-month club where you learn lots  of different blocks, 

techniques, and quilting tips.

Here’s how it works. You pay $40. You come pick up your 
monthly kit on the  designated Saturday. You sew your kit. 

You come back the  next month and do it all over again! If 
you fall behind, or miss a month, you can still  pick up 

your kit – - you just have to pay $5.

Starting May 1st you can sign up for Next years  Saturday 
Sampler.

Design Challenge

If you didn’t bring your half square triangles  last month, 

bring them this  month and you can still participate  in our 

design challenge.

http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com
http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com


  Patchwork Press          PAGE4

Patchwork Press, AM Bank Building, 620 West 100 South, Heber City, UT 84032  |  hebervalleyquilters.com

HMQS
May 9-11 is the Home Machine Quilting Show in 

Sandy,  an event that you do not want to miss.  
www.hmqs.org  If you do not have a brochure, Barb 

Murdock has lots of them.

CHARITY QUILTS FOR POLICE 
OFFICERS

If you are  making a quilt for this charity, remember that 
they are  to be nice  ones for children, no larger than 

45x60.  If your quilt will not fit in a two and a half gallon 

zip loc bag, I have some other clear bags to put them in.

THE BIG WINNERS

at Paducah this past week were  Ranae Haddadin (Utah) 

and Karen Kay Buckley (PA)   Their stunning quilt, Fiesta 
Mexico,  won Best of Show!   There were about six 

winners from Utah.

UTAH QUILT GUILD MEMBERSHIP

The Quilt Fest brochures will be  mailed this month to all 

of the  current members.  Remember, if you sign up for a 

class at Quilt Fest in October at the Zermatt, classes  will 
be  much cheaper for Utah Quilt Guild members. 

www.utahquiltguild.org

Some  people have thought that if you were a member 

of any local quilt guild, you were  automatically a 

member of the  Utah Quilt Guild.   These are  different 

organizations.

SHOP HOP BUS
In June, the Utah Quilt Guild is  planning on chartering 
one or more buses to go shop hopping on one day of 

the shop hop, June 13-16.  Most likely it will be  on 

Saturday.   This will be for Utah Quilt Guild members 

only.  If you think you would be interested in 
participating in this event, please let Barb Murdock 

know so that we can turn in some numbers  to the 

president.   The cost will be $10.00 each for the entire 
day.  They will try and go to as  many stores as 

possible. Most likely you would have to meet the bus in 

the Salt Lake or Provo area. 

QUILT FESTIVAL 

Quilt Festival will be 

held at the  Zermatt 

R e s o r t i n M i d w a y 
October 8-12..  The 

b r o c h u r e s w i l l b e 

mailed to all of the 
m e m b e r s  i n M a y.  

Barbra Murdock, State Guild Representative

NEWS FROM THE
STATE GUILD
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Checklist of  things to 

bring this month:

✓Name tag

✓Bird House Blocks

✓Half Square triangles

✓Sew'n'tell Items
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